CHAPTER HIGHLIGHTS / FAITS SAILLANTS DES CHAPITRES

Health Libraries Association of British Columbia (HLABC)

Although the Health Libraries Association of BC had a quiet summer (who could blame us with the sunniest summer on record for BC?), we're still basking in the success of our last Annual General Meeting (AGM) and Continuing Education (CE) day last June. We held a fullday CE session on Statistics, with an AGM lunch to break things up. Our morning was spent with Dr. Penny Brasher who led "Statistics Bootcamp 101 for health librarians and library technicians", and the afternoon was yet another amazing session presented by librarians from Simon Fraser University on "Making Sense of Health Statistics". For more information, including slides from the presentations, visit our website at http://chla-absc.ca/hlabc/.

We're in the midst of planning our Fall General Meeting, and are looking forward to a great year of networking, learning, socializing, and planning an amazing CHLA conference for everyone here in Vancouver for 2015.

Megan L. Crouch

President, HLABC 2013/14 Health Sciences Librarian Collections Librarian Simon Fraser University Library

E-mail: mcrouch@sfu.ca